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Committee Vote: Favorable with Amendments, 5-0  (In favor: Council Members Turner, 

Lehman, Franklin, Patterson and Taveras) 

 

CB-78-2017 (DR-2) Multifamily Rental Facilities - Recycling requires and clarifies that 

multifamily rental facilities that provide trash chutes are also required to provide recycling 

chutes.  This applies to new construction. Building plans for all new construction of multifamily 

rental facilities shall show a plan for meeting this requirement. There is only a prospective 

application of this bill and it may not be applied or interpreted to have any effect on or 

application to any construction before the effective date of this bill. 

 

Nathaniel Tutt of the Office of the County Executive spoke in support of the legislation. 

 

Ron Wineholt of AOBA gave testimony on CB-78-2017 (DR-2). 

 

The Office of Law reviewed CB-78-2017 and finds it to be in proper legislative form with no 

legal impediments to its enactment. 


